

# St Mary's Catholic First School and Amery

Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD

Year 4 should bring their 107525013 Year 4 should bring their 1075250130 Year 4 should bring their



E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn

8102 March 2018 Barry will be holding Mass at St Mary's next Wednesday at 9.10



Dear Parents

## World Book Day



We had a really good World Book Day, the children looked amazing and so did the staff! The children took part in various activities during the day which they really enjoyed. Well done to everyone for such a great day.

Here are a few phots of our World Book Day:







#### Year 4 Orienteering

Next Tuesday Year 4 will be going to St Osmund's for an Orienteering activity. All Year 4 should bring their warm PE kit to school with them in a separate bag for when they go on this activity.

# Mass - Wednesday 21st March 2018

Father Barry will be holding Mass at St Mary's next Wednesday at 9.10 am for the children. All families are welcome to join us.

## Dippy the Dinosaur

Year 3 and 4 will be visiting Dippy the Dinosaur next Thursday  $22^{nd}$  and Reception, Year 1 and 2 will be going the following Tuesday  $27^{th}$  March.

#### **Lost Property**

We have quite a lot of lost property at the moment that we can't find homes for as the items are not labelled. Please could we ask that all of the items children bring into school are clearly labelled; many thanks.

#### **DASP Music**

The DASP Music organisers would like to say a huge 'CONGRATULATIONS' on such great performances at the Year 4 concert last week. If any pupils fancy trying out Skylarks choir (Thursdays 3.45 – 4.30pm at Manor Park First School) or Treblemakers boys choir (Tuesdays 3.45 – 4.45 at St Mary's Catholic First, Dorchester) please see the DASP website - www.daspmusic.co.uk.

Yours Sincerely

P. Fearn

Mrs Paula Fearn Head Teacher